ST. HENRY CREATIVE LEARNING CENTER 5303 WEST MAIN STREET BELLEVILLE, IL 62226 1-618-234-6061

July 15, 2020

Dear Parents,

We regret to inform you that effective July 20, 2020, the CLC hours of business will be changed to 7:00 a.m. -5:00 p.m. This will be in effect for an indefinite time.

We are in our 5th week of reopening. It has been a struggle since we reopened to remain in compliance with the DCFS guidelines. With the regulations placed on centers and the reduced capacity numbers per each classroom, it is impossible for us to meet our operating costs. To staff eleven and a half hours every day according to the recommended staffing requirements has been a challenge. Therefore, these reduced operating hours are being implemented in order to alleviate these issues.

St. Henry CLC is very sorry for any inconvience this might place on our families. Thank you for your understanding in this matter. Feel free to speak to either Judy or Mary if you have questions.

Sincerely, Judy R Sportin

Judy Shovlin

Mary Haas

St. Henry CLC Directors